
As a concerned taxpayers and grandparents residing in Maryland, who have become aware of the 
curriculum being presented to the children attending Maryland public schools, subsidized by taxpayers 
and having TRIED to meet with our local Board of Education to discuss the curriculum presented and 
books made available to our children, But have found it DIFFICULT or impossible to discuss what 
instructional materials are being used and what books are in our school libraries, we support SB786.
Every parent or guardian of children attending public schools in Maryland should have complete
access and transparency to the Board of Education curriculum, AS WELL as library resourses made 
available to students.  PLEASE SUPPORT SB 786.

 


